

370 17th Street Suite 1700 Denver, CO 80202 tel: (303) 623-2300 fax: (303) 623-2400 www.encana.com

August 16, 2010

The Honorable Ray LaHood Secretary of Transportation Department of Transportation 400 Seventh Street, S.W. Room 10200 Washington, D.C. 20590

Dear Secretary LaHood,

As an independent natural gas producer in Sublette County, Wyoming, we at Encana Oil and Gas USA, Inc. would like to express our support for the Wyoming Wildlife Corridors TIGER Proposal designed to prevent accidents and save both human and wildlife lives on Hwy. 191.

While the cost of saving human lives is immeasurable, wildlife is a precious resource in Wyoming, and the energy industry invests millions of dollars every year in wildlife mitigation and conservation. From what we know about the highway crossings plans outlined in the Wyoming TIGER Proposal, we believe there is no better way to prevent accidents on this busy section of Hwy. 191, which lies in the heart of the wildlife migration corridor. Conserving wildlife in this corridor is vital to industry's on-going mitigation efforts while producing clean, abundant and domestic energy resources for America.

Thank you for your leadership in this important effort and we ask that you fully fund the Wyoming Wildlife Corridor project.

Sincerely,

Randy Teeuwen

Encana Oil & Gas, USA, Inc.

Sam

Cc: John B. Eddins, WYDOT District Engineer Jim Latta, Wyoming Highway Commission